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NEWSLETTER 14th May 2021 

The children have embarked on another two amazing fun packed 

weeks! Not only have they been working hard in their lessons but 

have had extra curricular activities involving horse riding, book club 

sessions and not to mention the first week of wrap around care. 

There is so much more to come with the carnival, sports week and 

the Year 6 school journey. This newsletter celebrates only a few of 

the events and lessons that took place over the last two weeks. 

Hope you enjoy this edition and have a relaxing weekend!  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
May 2021 
- Monday 17thðWednesday 19th May 
  Year 6 School Journey to Sayers Croft 
 
- Tuesday 18th May   
  Music Masters Creative               
  Composition WorkshopðElephant Class 
 

Half Term Holiday  
Monday 31st MayðFriday 4th June 

 
June 2021 

- Tuesday 8th June 
  Music Masters Creative               
  Composition WorkshopðGorilla Class  
 

July 2021 

- Week beginning Monday 12th July   
  Sports Week TBC 
 

- Tuesday 13th July   
  Music Masters Summer Concert   
  2.45pm and 3.45pm  
 
- Thursday 15th July   
  Music Masters GraduationðYear 6 
 

- Monday 19th July   
  Carnival   

Another fun filled day at           

Ebony Horse Club in               

Brixton! Our Year 5 children 

will continue to visit the club 

every Tuesday for the rest 

of this term. We are so 

proud of them for being so 

brave and determined.   

Value of the Month  

Honesty 
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 Pandas learning through play 

The children had a lot of fun playing and exploring the various activities around the 
room. While two children played hairdressers, others practised their scissor skills                 
sticking spots on a ladybird. Others enjoyed playing in the small world areas. No matter 
what your interests are, there's always something fun to do in Nursery!  

Koalas in Action! 

Koala class have been learning 
about Hinduism this term,                  
specifically looking at the famous 
story of Rama and Sita. We 
learnt how good triumphs over 
evil as well as how the festival of 
Diwali came to be. Here are 
some pictures of Koala class                 
taking to the stage as they                   
re-enact the story of Rama and                 
Sita. Can you guess who is good 
and who the villain is in each 
group?   


